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Re: Public Records Act Request 2021-03438
 
Dear Matt Farrell,
 
I write in response to your public records act request dated April 12, 2021. Pursuant to 1 V.S.A. §
318(a)(5)(B), the Attorney General’s Office will need to invoke its right to additional time to respond
to your request. We will further respond within ten business days of receipt of your request. The
new deadline for this request is April 26, 2021.
 
Thank you.
 
Sincerely,
 

Complaint Specialist
 
Consumer Assistance Program
Office of the Attorney General
Mailing Address:
109 State Street
Montpelier, VT 05609-1001
 
Phone:  800-649-2424
Email: ago.cap@vermont.gov
 




